October 227, 2018

A finance committee meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, Illinois,
was held on Monday. October 22", 2018, in the Village Community Room at 7:35am.
Trustees and committee members present were Mike Hilgenberg and Paul Pearce.
Village President Rod Randall was present, as was Deputy Clerk Erica Carter.

Visitor’s Comments

* Ryan Kleiss from Edward Jones was present to speak on various financial
investment opportunities for Village funds.

New Business
* Ryan Kleiss offered information about the various investment opportunities

available for the Village of Arthur. Options were presented and discussed and
will be taken into consideration in the future. Final edits were made to the
proposed investment policy prior to its submittal to the Village Board of Trustees
for approval. The Village of Arthur will need to add an additional depository in
order to be able to do business with Edward Jones. Investment options for
Village funds can be explored afier these items are in place.

Committee Paul Pearce adjourned the meeting at 8:3 lam.
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